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Issue 10 
 

23rd Feb 

 2021 

Return to School 

We are really looking forward to welcoming all the children back to 

school on Monday 8th March.  The Government have stressed that it is 

mandatory for all children to return. We are waiting for more 

information about the expected logistics but we anticipate that 

arrangements will be very similar to the Autumn term.  We will let you 

know as soon as we have confirmation. The children will need to bring 

their packs back with them and please ensure your child has full school 

uniform, including black shoes. 
 

After School Club 

This facility will resume from the 8th March.  If you had a regular 

booking before we closed can you please let us know if you no 

longer need your place, otherwise we will book you in and invoice 

accordingly. We do currently have people on a waiting list. Thank you. 
 

Dates for the term 
 

4th March World Book Day 

8th March Mandatory Return of all children 

19th March Red Nose Day 

23rd  March Salvation Day 

26th March Term ends- finish early (staggered 

times tbc) 

29th Mar- 9th April Easter Holiday 

12th April INSET 

30th April Occasional Day 
 

160th Anniversary 

Our school was officially opened in April 1861 and will be 160 years old 

this year. When the children return in March they will be learning a 

little bit more about an aspect of the school through the previous 160 

years as part of a whole school project. We look forward to sharing 

more about our school history across the classes.  
 

Parent Consultations/Reports 

We would normally have parent consultations just before the Easter 

holidays but as the children will have only been back 2 weeks we have 

decided to postpone it until the Summer term when the teacher will 

have more information to discuss with you. All children will receive a 

report in the Summer term. 
 

Occasional Day 

We have decided to rearrange our Occasional day, which was postponed 

from November to 30th April, which will give a long weekend as the 

Monday is May Bank holiday, when hopefully we will have better 

weather and a chance to meet up with more people. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 
 

 


